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TRAFFIC AND ROAD SAFETY ADVISORY PANEL – 5 FEBRUARY 2020 
 
PUBLIC QUESTIONS (ITEM 4) 
 
Under Rule 49 of the Executive Procedure Rules, members of the public may 
question the Chair of the Panel at meetings.  There is a time limit of 15 minutes for 
the asking and answering of public questions.  
 
1. 
 
Questioner: 
 

Stuart Burns 
 

Asked of: 
 

Councillor Jerry Miles, Chair of Traffic and Road Safety Advisory 
Panel 

Question: 
 

"The Ridgeway is frequently used as a cut-through by cars and 
vans, often travelling at some speed. Coaches also use the 
Ridgeway, appearing to be servicing the needs of Stanmore 
College. 
  
How would the Panel seek – in the absence of a CPZ – to 
ensure that the parking of so many cars either side of The 
Ridgeway does not cause accidents for residents trying to exit 
their driveways in the face of oncoming traffic, given the fact that 
such parked vehicles obscure vision of the road on both sides of 
the driveways?” 
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